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     Spooky Surprise

Spooky Surprise 

The students worked in groups 
to create ONE haunted house. 
Each haunted house needed to 

have a pumpkin, ghost, cat, and 
witches hat. See the pictures 

below! 













Great Work!!  

We would also like to thank the SFE 
PTO for supporting the Lego Club. 
We are so excited about our new 

display table! 


